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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may know from our last newsletter, in March, we have a poet coming to visit our school. Debra 
Bertulis, a renowned children’s poet, will be visiting us for a day filled with inspiration and creativity. 
 
Just like last year's author visit, this event promises to be a fantastic experience for the children, who still 
speak fondly about meeting a real author and engaging in delightful discussions about books and stories. The 
day will kick off with a whole-school assembly where Debra will share her love for poetry, followed by a series 
of interactive poetry workshops throughout the day. 
 
Additionally, we are pleased to once again offer the opportunity to pre-order two of Debra's poetry books. 
The Moon’s Gorgonzola (£8.99) is aimed at pupils in EYFS and KS1, while Where Do Wishes Go (£7.99) is 
tailored for our KS2 pupils. 
 
Both books are filled with fun poems, thoughtful pieces to perform, and many exciting poetry riddles to 
solve. The Moon’s Gorgonzola even includes tips on writing poems! 
Debra will take pre-orders for her signed books, which she will bring into school on the day, complete with a 
small surprise inside. 
 
There is, of course, no obligation to purchase either book, but if you would like to, please visit ParentPay and 
select the book you wish to buy by Friday, 28th February. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Nicky Allison 
Headteacher 
 

 


